
TAX ABATEMENT COMMITTEE 
MINUTES 

JUNE 10, 2014 
 
 

 
Members of the tax abatement committee met on June 10, 2014 at 10:00 am in room 
201A of Town Hall.  
 
Members present:  Paul Friia, Assessor and Peggy Klein, Tax Collector. 
 
Also present: Gail Kelly, Assistant Town Attorney.   
 
Upon the request of the Housing Authority, the Committee met again to reconsider its 
decision from March 31, 2014 to recommend a tax abatement for a period that will expire 
when the low income housing tax credits associated with the development of Hales Court 
expire. That time period would not exceed 15 years.  
After discussion of the issue, the Committee voted to confirm its recommendation. The 
tax abatement will expire when the low income housing credits expire. The time period 
will not exceed 15 years.   
 
There was no further action.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:15 am. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Gail Kelly 
Assistant Town Attorney 


